Charles Thompson
Polunsky #00999306
p.o.box 660400
Dallas,Tx 75266

Greetings, Nov.25, 2024

Its come to my attention as it should concern us all the current new
policies in place for the U.S. Postal Service are unjust.

I speak of the return mail charges that are unjustly being imposed
upon non profits groups, and ministries in USA. these businesses

do not make money, they opperate on a shoe string budjet, often
going in debt each year. Often beging for donations to keep afloat.
Its a sad day when good church folks are writing telling us prisoners
they are going out of business due to the massive surcharges

with regard to any returned bulk mail.

I speak of bible course bulk mailings, non profit mail, anything
sent in flat rate thats returned the postal system charges $500
dollers for a mail bin ( a small tub). to get their materials

back. this is enough to kill any budjet.

Its a issue we hope the next adminstration can resolve. With

hopes that a new post master is put into place by the new year.

Its in all our interest to see this policy changed. take action!

do not remain silent. In the interest of the needs of the many.

Respautfully%



